From: simoliunass@netscape.net

To: CEO@GLWATER.org
Subject: Public comment to GLWA Board Mtg. on June 20, 2020
Date: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 1:30:38 PM

There are no shortcuts to safe and effective treatment of water and wastewater and a good example of
good treatment is Cincinnati, while the bad example is GLWA. We need public forum to discuss all of
these issues. COVID 19 brought to attention to use ozone or uv light to disinfect water and this should be
a primary topic for public forum. Saulius Simoliunas, 665 W.warren Ave, Detroit, Ml 48201, 313v 465

5786, saulius@ieee.org
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